
From: mrsewall@gmail.com
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Cc: "David Sewall"; #CI-StPaul_Ward4
Subject: Sound Level Variance Request; Dual Citizen MidTown Blues Festival 725 Raymond
Date: Monday, June 26, 2023 9:24:22 AM

Good Morning
 
Thank for the notice of the request for sound variance by Dual Citizen for July 22, 2023.  We summer
their request for the variance. Dual Citizen and their team have the best interests of this midtown
community at heart. They offer a warm and welcoming environment to everyone. They are also
wonderful neighbors and citizens. Their events are always handled efficiently and with consideration
to their neightbors.

We support their request whole heartedly.
 
We look forward to their festival.
 
Martha and David Sewall
Grotto CO Llc
693 Raymond Avenue
St. Paul
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